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On December 23, 2023, Shine City Project returned to volunteering with Spread the Word Nevada! 

 

We had eleven Shine City Project volunteers who helped to clean and prepare books that were free of 

stickers, dirt, and markings for students in Southern Nevada. 

 

 
 

We also ensured that books were age-appropriate and contained suitable content. 

 

Overall, it was great to interact and fellowship with one another as we were preparing the books during 

the service project. 

 



 

 

 
 

We hope that our books bring joy to young people during this holiday season! 

 


